








    SONOPANT DANDEKAR ARTS, V.S. APTE COMMERCE 
AND

             M.H. MEHTA SCIENCE COLLEGE, PALGHAR
              Palghar, Dist – Palghar, Pin – 401 404, E – Mail: sdsmcollege@yahoo.com

Date: 11th February, 2022

To, 
The Principal,
Rohidas Patil Institute of Management Studies, 
Bhayandar. 

Subject: Participation for Webinar on “Academic Writings and Plagiarism”

Respected Madam, 

                                       With reference to the above mentioned subject, we are pleased to 
collaborate with you for a Webinar on “Academic Writings and Plagiarism”  for Students on 17th 
February, 2022.

Below Students will be present for the session: 

Sr. No. Name of the Faculties
1. Khushi Thakur 
2. Anmol Patel 
3. Dhaval Patel 
4. Prajakta Ghorpade 
5. Dimple kumbhar 
6. Pooja Maurya 
7. Neha Thakur 
8. Deepak Yadav 
9. Hikmat wod 
10. Jeet Raut 

Kindly Accept & Acknowledge the same.

    

          Dr. Kiran Save 
  Principal

                                                                                                          Sonopant Dandekar College. 
  

  

mailto:sdsmcollege@yahoo.com


Report of Program

Name of Event: Webinar on “Academic Writings and Plagiarism”  

Day & Date: Thursday, 17th February, 2022 

Venue: Rohidas Patil Institute of Management Studies. 

About Event:

The “Academic Writing and Plagiarism” webinar was a valuable learning experience 
for the learner who had attended it and was organized by Rohidas Patil Institute of 
Management Studies. 

    

          Dr. Kiran Save 
  Principal

                                                                                                          Sonopant Dandekar College. 
  



 

Date: 31/01/2022 

To, 

The Director, 

Rohidas Patil Institute of Management Studies, 

Bhayandar East. 

 

Sub: Letter of Appreciation for CET Awareness Session for Final Year students. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

On behalf of Sonopant Dandekar College, Palghar, we would like to extend our heartfelt 

gratitude to Rohidas Patil Institute of Management Studies, Bhayandar, for conducting CET 

Awareness Sessions for our final year students. 

Your guidance on various career opportunities available post-graduation was invaluable. 

These sessions were instrumental in helping our students make well-informed career 

decisions and select the most suitable career paths. The CET Awareness Sessions were 

exceptionally informative, and the comprehensive guidance provided was greatly 

appreciated. 

We are deeply thankful to the faculty members and the entire team at RPIMS for their 

dedicated efforts in educating our final year students. 

We eagerly anticipate more such engaging and enlightening sessions in the future. 

Regards 

 

Dr. Kiran J. Save 

Principal 

Sonopant Dandekar College, Palghar. 

 

 


